Building a Healthy New Mexico!

Bill Richardson, Governor

Katrina Hotrum Deputy Secretary **Duffy Rodriguez**Deputy Secretary

Jessica Sutin Deputy Secretary Karen Armitage, MD Chief Medical Officer

September 20, 2010

Judy Creegan Gadsden Independent School District PO Drawer 70 Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Judy,

Please be assured that all of the deliverables for the 2009-2010 award, and thus, the contract responsibilities have been satisfied. Any remaining balance of funds from the contract for state fiscal year 2010 may be used as the program sees fit including carrying it forward for expenses this contract year.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions @ (505) 222-8682.

Sincerely,

Jim Farmer Health Services Manager Office of School and Adolescent Health

Erica Villarreal

From:

Judy Creegan

Sent:

Monday, September 20, 2010 4:06 PM

To:

Erica Villarreal

Subject:

FW: OK to use money

Attachments:

Carryover Letter.doc

Judith Bauer-Creegan, MSN, RN Director of Nursing and Health Services P.O. Drawer 70 Anthony, NM 88021

jcreegan@gisd.k12.nm.us Office: 575-882-1018 Fax: 575-882-6926

ConfidentialityNotice: This email, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message.

From: Farmer, Jim, DOH [mailto:James.Farmer@state.nm.us]

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 4:02 PM

To: Judy Creegan

Subject: FW: OK to use money

Let me know if you need anything else Judy...

Jim